On May 10, 2005, Mrs. Burdick asked the following question regarding agenda item #AC1 - Cooperative Agreement with the Palm Beach County Sheriff's Office Eagle Academy:
 

 

Question:     Does the District track the students who return from the Eagle Academy with regards to discipline referrals and behavior?

 

Response:   At this time Eagle counseling/case managers (Sheriff's Department Staff) are responsible for 3 months of follow-up with students and parents.  The Palm Beach County School District has not done any data analysis when the students return to their home schools.
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